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April 21, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Docket #50-184

Gentlemen:

Operations Report No. 40 previously transmitted to you on March 28, 1988
contained some typographical errors. Enclosed is a corrected copy of the
report which covers the period January 1, 1987 to December 31, 1987.

Very truly yours, -

hc d, IV

Robert S. Carter
Chief, Reactor Radiation Division

Attachment

ec: Director, Division of Reactor Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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